
From: Lockley Rachel [mailto:rachel.lockley@british-energy.com]  
Sent: 15 June 2004 11:31 
To: Jerome Williams 
Subject: P161 GB Consultation 
 
 
 
 
 
>  GB consultation on P161 Enhancement of BSCCo Board Structure 
>  
British Energy does not support this modification. We believe that this 
modification will lead to a "conflict of role" for executive  
directors who are charged with both presenting the case for policy and  
plan and challenging and scrutinising it. 
 
Adding additional Elexon Staff to the board will lead to unnecessary 
change and will not bring about any additional benefits to justify the 
changes.  
>  
>  Regards 
>  
>  Rachel Lockley 
>  
>  On Behalf of 
>  
>  British Energy Generation 
>  British Energy Power and Energy Trading 
>  Eggborough Power Ltd 
>  
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